ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARD
Award Nomination
Application Deadline: October 10, 2025

The award for Environmental Steward recognizes an individual who demonstrates the positive contributions
the pork industry makes to the natural environment. Please complete the information below to nominate a

candidate for the 2026 Environmental Steward Award.
Part One: Nomination Information

Name: *Year Submitted:
*Applications may be retained for consideration multiple years.

Address, including town and zip:

Phone: Fax:

Email: Farm/Business Name:

Family Information, such as spouse and children involved in the operation:

Nominated By:

Email: Phone:

Part Two: Nominee’s Experiences
In one page or less, please describe why the above nomination is deserving of the
Environmental Steward Award. (Suggested Inclusions: conservation practices,
manure management practices, commitment to improvement)

Part Three: Submit
Send completed application and nominee's experiences letter to:

Email: kate@mnpork.com Minnesota Pork Board
151 Saint Andrews Court, Suite 810
Mankato, MN 56001

Questions?
Contact Kate Maddock at 507-901-0993 or kate@mnpork.com.
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